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Friday 27th May 

Year 11 Leavers Event 

End of Term 

Monday 6th June 

Students Return 

Foundation Governors 
If you are a practising Catholic and interested in helping your community and the school then this 
is for you! 

 
A virtual information session about being a foundation governor in one of our Catholic schools is 
taking place on Wednesday 22nd June 7:00pm-8:30pm. 
 
Please see information attached, to reserve a place please contact Julie Sweeney at the 
Diocesan Education Service – Julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk 
 
If you would like information about becoming a governor at St Bede’s we would especially be 
interested in hearing from you, please contact admin@stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk and we can 
arrange an informal chat.  Mr Hibbard 
 

Attendance 
We continually strive for good attendance (above 95%) and appreciate that there are reasons 
for absences. Parents or carers are to inform the school by 9am of any student absence, and on 
every day of the absence. We do not accept emails to notify of any student absence. Staff in the 
school will query the nature of the absence and encourage students to come to school. Where 
there is a long-term medical need, staff will work with families to support the student in school or 
with any difficulty around attendance they may have. Please do not hesitate to contact our 
Attendance Officer to discuss this in more detail. The attendance policy is available on our school 
website. 
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Security of Bike’s 
Please can all students who come to school by bicycle please bring a lock to secure the bike and 
put it in the bike shed.  We have had a bicycle stolen from school recently. 
 

Sporting Fixtures 
Thursday 26th May - Y10 Football Baysgarth (expected approximate time back at school 5:45pm) 
 

Term dates 
A reminder that all term dates can be found on the school website:  
https://stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk/term-dates/ 
 

PE uniform 
Can I please remind all parents that students who wish to wear a hoodie in PE must wear the St 
Bede’s hoodie and not any other.  This is in the uniform protocol which can be found on our 
website.  Thank you to the vast majority of parents and students who already do this 
 

Sports day 
This will take place on 30th June and will involve the whole school, a letter has been sent out 
regarding this.  The event is always really enjoyable, I would like to remind parents that any 
students whose behaviour in the lead up to the event is challenging will not be allowed to attend 
and will stay in school.  Thank you Mr Hibbard 
 

Instrumental Lessons Academic Year 2022/2023 
If your child would like Instrumental lessons the next academic year please can you sign up using 
the following link, the deadline is Friday 3rd June 2022. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ImHqYCkGbkyT6kPA3x-vZq_4HYJQ-
o9NifoWVOkpCi9UOFZFUkFGM0xXTkhHVElIT0MySlFRTVpCUy4u  
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